
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Appreciation for Seamless Migration of 3D Experience 2022 to 2023 

Dear Mr. Shahnawaz Ahmed and Mr. Puneet Johri from EDS Technologies Pvt. 
Ltd., 

I hope this letter finds you both in good health and high spirits. I am writing to 
express my sincere appreciation for the outstanding work you have done in ensuring 
the seamless migration of our 3D Experience from 2022 to 2023. 

The transition from one version to another can often be a complex and challenging 
process, requiring meticulous planning, technical expertise, and effective 
communication. I am pleased to acknowledge that, under your leadership and 
guidance, the migration process was executed with precision and professionalism. 

Your commitment to creating a fresh instance for our 3D Experience has significantly 
contributed to the efficiency and productivity of our team. The dedication and 
attention to detail demonstrated by both of you have not gone unnoticed. The new 
instance has not only met but exceeded our expectations, providing a smooth and 
enhanced user experience for all our team members. 

I would like to highlight the following aspects of your commendable work: 

1. Thorough Planning: The careful planning that preceded the migration 
process was evident in the minimal disruptions and downtime experienced by 
our team. 

2. Technical Proficiency: Your technical expertise ensured that all data and 
configurations were seamlessly transferred to the new instance, maintaining 
data integrity and system functionality. 

3. Effective Communication: Your proactive communication throughout the 
migration process kept all stakeholders informed and reassured, fostering a 
sense of confidence in the entire team. 

4. Timely Execution: The migration was completed within the stipulated 
timeframe, allowing our team to quickly resume their work without prolonged 
interruptions. 

The success of this migration project is a testament to your dedication and 
professionalism. Your efforts have undoubtedly contributed to the overall success of 
our operations. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again, thanks you and EDS Technologies Pvt. Ltd. for your exceptional work. 
We look forward to continued collaboration and success in future projects. 

--  
Thanks-- 
Mani Ojha | +91-8882511122 
IT Head | Raphe mPhibr Pvt. Ltd. 
www.mphibr.com 

 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.mphibr.com/

